A strategic perspective on the Accessible Information Standard: video transcript

A strategic perspective on the Accessible Information Standard from Professor Deirdre Fowler, Chief Nurse and Midwife at the University Hospitals Bristol and Weston Trust

Why is equality of access so important to the trust? 
Equality of access is really important at the University Hospitals Bristol and Weston. It's about being fair and addressing health inequalities. 

We serve a diverse community but we are an inclusive organisation. We care. 

How has the AIS been implemented at University Hospitals Bristol and Weston? 
AIS has been taken forward at UHBW by the multi-disciplinary team, working together with community partners, including Bristol Sight Loss Council, to build a common purpose, facilitated by our patient experience and transformation team. 

Who do you think needs to lead the process to successfully embed AIS across a health trust?
For accessible information standards to be really well embedded, it needs to be led by the senior leadership team. Both operational leadership and coordination of the programme. 

How did you achieve buy-in from across the trust? 
We achieved buy-in across the organisation by clear leadership and purpose. We worked together on a common issue and building a common understanding. 

Sharing learning and the impact on individuals when it goes wrong as well as when it goes right. 

Making it real for people and the actions they can take to make a difference. 

What has been the response from staff and the board?  
The response from the trust board and staff in the trust has been really positive to this new direction. 

Individuals are taking it upon themselves to do things, for example the trust wide communications group, and there is really keen board level interest in the wider EDI agenda. 

The culture of the organisation needs to be supportive and respectful of people. 

It's about standing in someone else's shoes and responding to their needs. It strengthens our culture of respect. 

What have you learned from the process?  
At UHBW, we have learned from the process that the answers lie in us working with our community partners. 

We can make a difference. 

Find out more on the Sight Loss Council’s work around accessible information on our website: www.sightlosscouncils.org.uk
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